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Sausage sizzle Fridays to support Team PNG to the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games  

 

Media Partners, a longtime partner of the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee will 

be hosting a sausage sizzle this Friday as part of its contribution towards assisting 

Team PNG to the upcoming Olympic Games in Japan commencing on the 23rd of July, 

this year.  

Media Partners, a leading media multimedia and marketing company has thrown its 

support behind Team PNG through this initiative which started two Fridays ago. 

Managing Director, Keryn Lapthorn is appealing to the residents of Port Moresby to visit 

the Team PNG sausage sizzle Kiosk during lunch time every Friday to get a feed and 

support our PNG Olympic Team. “We are doing our bit to help support our Olympic 

Team and we are appealing to other business houses to come onboard and support 

Team PNG also in whatever way they can”, said Keryn Lapthorn. 

The Team PNG sausage sizzle will be held from 11.30am to 1pm every Fridays until the 

end of June 2021, at the Media Partners Carpark located inside the Steamships 

Business Center (Datec Compound) along Ahuia Street, Gordons next to PNG FM. 

The Hotdog and Drinks Combo deal will be sold at K15 each. With each purchase, a 

complementary Team PNG Bumper Sticker will be given to garnish support for our 

Team’s preparations to the games.   

 



 

As a non-profit organization, PNGOC welcomes and appreciates all the support it can 

get from valued key partners and stakeholders said Mrs. Rapilla, the PNGOC Secretary 

General in thanking them for their continued support to PNGOC and the Team PNG 

campaign in spite of the tough economic challenges in PNG due to Covid-19. 

Media Partners Limited is one of the partners of PNGOC and supports the organisation 

with high-end advertorial and visual content for its various marketing, branding and 

communication campaigns.   

Captions: 

1. Image 8614.CR2 : PNGOC Marketing and Events Coordinator Ms. Sangiawi 

Singut serving one of the driver-thru supporters that visited the Kiosk at lunch last 

Friday 30th April, 2020.  

2. Image 8609.CR2 : Hardworking and cheerful staff of Media Partners happily 

serving one of the supportive fans of Team PNG that visited the Kiosk and 

purchased last Friday 30th April, 2021.  
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### 
PNG OLYMPIC COMMITTEE CONTACT: 
Public Relations Officer 
T: (+675) 323 0114/ 325 1411/ 325 1449 
M: (+675) 71001069 
F: (+675) 325 1851 
W: pngolympic.org   
……………………………………………………………….. 
The PNGOC is a non-government, not-for-profit organisation committed to inspire and unite Papua New Guineans 
through sporting excellence and success. PNGOC is a believer of sport as an enabler for sustainable and inclusive 
development. It is our responsibility to select, send and fund Team PNG to the Olympic Games, Commonwealth 
Games and Pacific Games. This is achieved by working with our member national sports federations and with the 
support of our sponsors and partners, through fundraising events and with the backing of the Government. The 
PNG Olympic Committee is grateful for the wonderful support of our sponsors and partners which helps our Team 
PNG athletes achieve their dreams.  

 
 

http://www.pngolympic.org/

